
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 6:50 AM 

To: principal@yaraschool.net 

Subject: Appreciation Letter 

 

Greetings  

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation to the class teacher (Ms.Kauser) of my 

daughter Shreya Syam studied in 4th -C for the remarkable and inspiring guidance and 

support during the academic year 2019-2020. Under your leadership my daughter had 

a wonderful opportunity to grow both in the curricular and co-curricular activities. 

Moreover, amid the corona pandemic the timely and wise decision of the school 

authorities protected the safety of the kids. In addition the class teacher updated us on 

a daily basis in the class group about all the activities and home assignment was also 

sent to the kids that makes them really busy and enthusiastic. Another commendable 

progress is the introduction of virtual class room teaching.    
 

Thank you again for your wise and strong leadership. I am proud that my kid is 

the part of YARA International School.  

 

Sincerely, 

Syam Narayanan & Asha Syam  

Parent of Shreya Syam 

4th C 

YARA International School    

 


